
 

 

 

 

 

Oliver Sellers-Garcia 

Director of Sustainability & Environment 

City of Somerville  

City Hall Annex 

50 Evergreen Avenue 

Somerville, MA 02145 

 

 

June 3, 2019 

 

Re: Mayor’s Commission on Energy Use and Climate Change 

 

Dear Oliver, 

I am writing express my interest in serving on the Mayor’s Commission on Energy Use and Climate 

Change (CEUCC).  As you know, I previously volunteered on the Somerville Climate Forward 

Buildings Working Group, an experience which I very much enjoyed.  I would like to continue my 

community service as a member of the CEUCC.   

As a building scientist with over ten years of experience, my diverse background in building energy 

performance, sustainable design consulting, and engineering will make me an asset to the CEUCC. 

Beyond my expertise in energy efficient buildings, I offer strong communication and interpersonal 

skills.  Above all, I bring a personal passion for sustainability and climate action to my work.   

The climate crisis is the defining issue of our time and demands urgent action.  Serving on the 

CEUCC would allow me to take tangible action in combatting this global issue within my community.  

It would be my great honor to lend my time and expertise to the CEUCC in support of Somerville’s 

carbon neutral goal.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Elizabeth M. Galloway, PE, CEM, CPHD, LEED AP BD+C, WELL AP 


